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The purpose of this bulletin is to inform staff at the Job Centers that 
as of 3/1/2004 the New York City Housing Authority (NYCHA) no 
longer requires their tenants in receipt of Public Assistance (PA) to 
obtain a budget letter for NYCHA recertification purposes. 

  
 NYCHA will retrieve this information electronically as dictated by an 

agreement with this agency. 
  
 Only in instances where NYCHA cannot electronically retrieve the 

required information will the PA tenant be required to obtain a budget 
letter for NYCHA recertification purposes from the Job Center. 

  
  
 Effective Immediately 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

 
HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT THIS PROCEDURE? 

                                          Call (718) 557-1313 then press 2 at the prompt followed by 765 or 
send an e-mail to FIA Call Center 
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